
I am opposed to this legislation SB 2307.  It puts undue burdens on library staff who are 
already struggling with limited resources.  This bill would cost taxpayers a lot of overtime for 
librarians to go through their entire library.  Additionally, there is already legislation that allows 
for removal of materials that someone finds offensive in passed bill HB 1205.  Furthermore, the 
language of the bill is so vague that librarians would be unable to know whether something is 
offensive or not. No one can say how this bill would be implemented.  Therefore, I strongly urge 
you to vote against this bill.
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